Coler, Larry

From: Gregory Pandoifo [greg@overlandresourceslic.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2012 7:34 AM

To: Coler, Larry; Young, Rob

Subject: Fwd: Handke #4 surface location change

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Ricardo Bejarano <bolsillobrothers@hotmail.com>
Date: Thu, May 24, 2012 at 6:25 AM

Subject: Re: Handke #4 surface location change

To: Gregory Pandolfo <greg@overlandresourcesllc.com>

Hi. Greg. From my side as a property owner I don't have any problem with the relocating of handke # 4
thanks for letting me know

Sent from my iPhone

On May 22,2012, at 1:38 PM, "Gregory Pandolfo" <greg@overlandresourceslic.com> wrote:

Mr. Ricardo Bejarano,

Overland Resources LLC is currently drilling the permitted well, Handke #3, API 05-001-09744,
and is seeking approval to relocate only the surface location of the permitted well, Handke #4,
API 05-001-09745, to a surface location 20' south of the Handke #3 surface location. The
Handke #4 bottom-hole location remains as permitted. Overland Resources LLC is requesting
your approval of this change and simply needs a response to this email indicating your approval.

The sharing of the Handke #3 well pad location with the Handke #4 will significantly reduce
interim and final surface disturbance and requirements for the Handke #4. The sharing of
Handke #3 well access with the Handke #4 will eliminate approximately 1/4 mile of new access
road and reduce the surface disturbance from 2 pads to one.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best,
-Gregory

Gregory Pandolfo
Manager - Overland Resources LLC

303-725-2379
greg(@overlandresourcesllc.com




